
  
 

MUNICIPAL CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT STUDY 
West River Wastewater Pumping Station and Forcemain 

Oakville, Ontario  
PR-2964A 

 
Background 
Halton Region is undertaking a Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment Study for the West River 
Wastewater Pumping Station and Forcemain in the Town of 
Oakville. The need for additional capacity at the West River 
wastewater pumping station was identified in the 2011 
Sustainable Halton Water and Wastewater Master Plan.  

A wide range of alternatives have been considered to address 
wastewater conveyance requirements in the vicinity of the 
West River Wastewater Pumping Station. The impact of the 
various alternatives on social, cultural, economic, and natural 
environments have been evaluated and assessed during the 
Study.  

Process 
The Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study is 
being carried out in accordance with Schedule B of the 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment document 
(October 2000, as amended 2007, 2011 & 2015), which is an 
approved process under the Ontario Environmental 
Assessment Act.  

The first Public Information Centre was held on June 27, 2017 
to obtain public and stakeholder input. As part of the Study, a 
second Public Information Centre (PIC) is being held to obtain 
public and stakeholder input on the updated analysis and 
evaluation of alternatives, the recommended alternative 
solution, and next steps. The second Public Information 
Centre has been arranged for: 

 
Date: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 
Time: 6 – 8 p.m. (Drop-in) 
Location: Queen Elizabeth Park Community and 

Cultural Centre (Multi-purpose Room 
4) 
2302 Bridge Rd, Oakville, ON 

Comments 

If you are unable to attend the Public Information Centre and 
would like to provide comments, please forward them to the 
Project Team by March 13, 2018. Comments received 
through the course of the Study will be considered and 

documented in the Class Environment Assessment Project 
File Report. For more information on this Study and the 
consultation process, please visit the project website at 
halton.ca/EAprojects. 

 
 
The map shows the approximate limits of the Study Area. 
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This Notice first issued on February 8, 2018. 
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